The USCAA National Championships took place over Columbus Day weekend at the Penn State University Blue Course in State College, PA. It was unfortunate that no participating college could field a full women’s team. In fact only six women total competed in the event. 
Due to a foot injury sustained by senior Kat Golluscio, the Broncos were only able to send two individuals to the event. Overall the event was very-well run, included a practice round and two 18 –hole rounds at the challenging Blue Course. 
Lia Rinaldi, from Warwick, NY finished her outstanding fall season with a pair of 97s to lead the Broncos, and finish 4th overall in the women’s filed. Bronco senior Lauren Stevens, from Hawley, PA came back strong after a round one 111, to post a 99 on day two and finish 5th in the women’s field.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Recruiting efforts are underway to get the Broncos back to full strength, and off-season workouts have begun in our on-campus, indoor facilities. Next semester’s schedule is starting to take shape starting with a late February event in Orlando, FL and ending with the NAIA conference championship outside of Chicago, IL.  
